

2410 S Bay Shore Dr. Box 283 Sister Bay, WI 54234 (920) 854-5264

April 21, 2020

Dear Parishioners,

This past weekend we celebrated Divine Mercy Sunday. It always had been a major celebration in past years following our Easter Triduum but like the Triduum we again found ourselves unable to participate as a community in this holy feast. Though I do offer Mass every day for the Mass intention of the person designated, I also remember all parishioners. I appreciate tuning into the Bishops Mass at 10:30 Sunday mornings as it gives me great comfort to hear the words of our Shepherd, Bishop Ricken. As we face many challenges during this virus always remember God's love and mercy for you. My homilies are being posted on the website. I hope they help you feel more a part of Stella Maris Parish. This Sunday we will livestream benediction and the Rosary at 3 pm. I pray you will always feel Gods love for you. I want to especially thank you for your financial support. I am overwhelmed with your contributions not only those from automatic withdrawals but from the many people who are mailing in their weekly contribution. I thank you from the bottom of my heart. It truly is a witness of your love for your parish community! I am very grateful to everyone who is helping me make these services and websites available to you, God Bless you and know you are in my Prayers.

In the name of Our Risen Lord and Savior,

Father Tom Farrell